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The Kiltwalk : 15th September 2013 

The Kilt Walk is taking place on Sunday 15th September to raise funds for a number of different charities. A team of parents and friends from Strichen School is taking part in this event and they will be walking or running from The Duthie Park to Potarch, via Banchory, a distance of 26 miles.

Teams that have registered can split the money they raise between the nominated charities for the event and a cause of their own choosing. The team have very kindly offered to donate money to Strichen School so that we can use it to buy some new resources for the school. 

The team is called The Strichen Walk Stars and we would like to wish them well in the challenge that awaits them. 
If you would like to support them in raising funds please send any donations to the school and we will make sure they are passed on to the team members. 

We would like to thank them for kindly volunteering to raise funds for the school and hope they have a great day on Sunday and they get a lovely day of weather for their marathon event!

We will let everyone know how much they raised after the event.
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